
Statement of Interest: Professor Frederick Brown 

Peace Commission 

I have been with the commission for 4 years. What brought me to it was I was a musician 

playing for 10 years. Joelle then grabbed interest and invited me to join. I learned about the 

peace commissions and got involved. I am retired. I sponsored the events and worked with 

peace commission to host events like the event in sound school. I write songs about my inner 

self and peace. I have been with the commission and working with the youth have given me life 

and spirit. It would be a personal joy of mine to be able to continue to serve on the Peace 

Commission.  


